
                                                                                                                       
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue Baltimore, MD 21217 

Ph: 410-396-0882 

Summer Office Hours Update 

Dear Families and Community Members, 

Due to the air conditioning system currently being 

out of service, our summer office hours for in-

person services will be adjusted to 8:30 AM – 

12:00 PM, Monday through Thursday. 

Please note that while the building will close to 

visitors at noon, our staff will remain available to 

respond to phone calls and emails until 3:30 PM 

each day. 

We appreciate your understanding as we work to 

ensure a safe and comfortable environment for our 

team and guests. If you have any questions or need 

assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued support. 



 


